
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Key Stage One Parent Planner: Summer 1 Week 4  

Dear Parents/Carers 

This term our theme is: Amazing Animals 

This week we will be: 

English This week we will be learning about contractions and what role the 

apostrophe plays. We will practise spelling the following 10 contractions: 

I’m/it’s/can’t/don’t/you’re/they’re/won’t/he’ll/she’ll/I’ve. We will then 

write sentences using these contractions.  We will also revisit the 

meaning of singular and plural and practise spelling ‘s’ and ‘es’ words. 

Mathematics In Maths we will be investigating capacity and using working in teams to 

solve practical capacity problems. We will also be practicing counting to 

100 and then back down to 0. 

Topic This week we will be using plasticine to create 3d models of our 

favourite animals. We will also be taking a walk around the park area to 

investigate the types of trees we have growing in the local environment 

and will discuss whether they are deciduous or evergreen.   

Computing We will be using the internet to research Marwell Zoo and find out 

about the animals we will see. Thank you to all parents have contributed 

to make this amazing trip possible! We are all very excited.  

 

You will notice that your child may have different spellings for the next few weeks. 

This is because we are making sure all children can spell the days of the week, 

numbers 1 to 20 in words and the first 100 high frequency words. We have assessed 

them and are now working on closing the gaps. Please help your children by practising 

these lots! It is also important that the children understand the meaning of the words 

they are practising. 

If your child is on the Cracking Times Table programme they will have their test on 

Monday and will know which times tables they need to focus on. 

 

 

Best wishes,The KS1 Team 


